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Voters in Oregon clearly oppose this measure and it is disingenuous and 

irresponsible for this legislature to try and back door the same thing through 

committees. Ranked Choice is itself disingenuous to voters all over the state as it 

takes their voice away and forces them to vote for candidates they do not support in 

the first place. This state is more than the will of 3 cities, and embodies the backbone  

of our commerce...agricultural, manufacturing, services, tech, forestry, ranching. and 

more. The government and all the cities who are struggling to manage their own 

budgets should NOT be able to take my voice away. Do your job and build our state, 

not just find ways to consolidate money and power.  


